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Dear Ms. Felicita

With regard to college magazine, The Stephanian | would like to submit that we are yet to publish the issue of October
2017. Normally It is dated October, and in those years where we have managed to bring out an annual issue, it has
generally seen the light of day between May and October of the following year. So previous issue of the magazine
was published in Nov/ Dec 2017 which contains the date of October 2016.

Since then myself and Abhinav were trying to collect the matter for the next issue, and we were ready with English,
Hindi, Sanskrit And Urdu matters in June 2019 in terms of students and teachers contribution, we requires some
information from College office such as The Principal's Report, the list of prizes give at the last Dismissal service, but
due to some reasons we could n't get it and publication of the magazine dated October 2017 and beyond still
pending.

| hope and pray that in near future we can have a meeting with Principal to sort the problem and try to publish the
magazine as early as possible.

Dr. Shamim Ahmed
Editor
The Stephanian
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